
 

 

December 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

After School Clubs 
Booking Information for Spring Term 

 
General Information 

Please find the booking information for all the clubs that are running in the Spring Term. Clubs 

will start running w.c. Monday 9th January 2023. Bookings will open on Monday 5th 

December 2022. 

 

An email has been provided for each external club. For any queries, please contact the club 

organisers directly. For any queries regarding our internal clubs, please contact the school office 

via the email given. 

 

If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, please email both the club organiser for the club of 

your choice and finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk to sign up for a place. Club organisers 

will be in touch to confirm your place. 

 

Please note, when you pay for a club via Parent Pay, this confirms your child’s place. 

The payment item will be visible for everyone until all the spaces have filled up. If you can no 

longer see an item, this means that the club is full. Please email the club organisers for 

information about waiting lists. 

 

If you do not wish to book your child onto a club but can see the payment item on your 

account, please ignore it. 

 

Bookings for all clubs will open on Monday 5th December and close on Monday 12th 

December 2022. If you miss this deadline, you will need to contact club organisers directly 

with regards to places and waiting lists. Places will be confirmed as soon as possible following 

the deadline. 

 

mailto:finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

Pick-Up Information 

 

Multisports, Girls’ Football, Netbusters and Dance Academy (Y4-6) dismiss from the red car park 

gate on Longford Road. Multisports finishes at 4:15pm, and Girls’ Football, Netbusters and 

Dance Academy (Y4-6) finish at 4:30pm. 

 

External clubs all dismiss from the Oswald Road gate and pick-up is at 4:30pm. Further 

communication will go out about this in January. 

 

For Yoga Club, please drop your child off at the main entrance for 7:55am where they will be 

greeted by the Yoga teacher. Please arrive promptly. If your child is in Owl Club, Owl Club will 

ensure they are taken to the club. The Yoga teacher will ensure the children arrive at their 

classrooms in time for the register. 

 

Please note, external clubs will ask you to provide a pick-up password for your child. 

 

 

Extra Information 

 

Bricks 4 Kidz: this club is part of the same company as Clay Creators and will run instead of 

Clay Creators this term. Please follow the link for access to a video with more information about 

this club: go.bricksnotts.com/transportation 

 

Please note that Yoga Club takes place on Tuesdays before school, Advanced Signing Club 

takes place on Tuesday lunchtimes and Code Club takes place on Wednesday lunchtimes. 
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External Clubs 

 
Internal Clubs 

Club Contact Details Booking Info 

Awesome Art awesomeartsclub@gmail.com 
Please book via this link: 
http://awesomeartsclub.co.uk/make-a-booking/ 

Art Club with 
Colette 

coletteoconnell@outlook.com  Please book via Parent Pay. 

Bricks 4 Kidz info@nottsbricks.com   
Please see attached leaflet and book via this link: 
https://booking.bricksnotts.com/bookings/course-
info/399   

Drama Club info@troupers.org.uk Please book via Parent Pay. 

Rock Choir 
Rockstars 

rockstars@rockchoir.com  
Book here: www.rockchoirrockstars.com  
See attached letter. 

Sportspoint coaching@sportspoint.co.uk See attached letter. 

We Are 
Adventurers 

www.weareadventurers.co.uk See attached letter. 

Yoga Club info.yogawithchloe@gmail.com  See attached letter. 

Advanced 
Singing Club 

sarahadams23@aol.com 
Please email Sarah to secure your place. 
See attached letters for more information. Musical Theatre 

Singing Club 

Creative Writing 

info@welove2learn.co.uk 
Please book via Parent Pay. 
See attached letters for more information. 

French 

Happy Club 

Spanish 

Street Dance 

Club Contact Details Booking Info 
Multisports and 
Girls’ Football 

admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk  
Please book via this Google Form: 
https://forms.gle/4RdyibzEvc1WAP977  

Netbusters finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk  
Please book via this Google Form: 
https://forms.gle/C8QXnytjKZvWg58X7  

Dance Academy finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk  
Please book via this Google Form: 
https://forms.gle/ZZbvLqbu1zL88dsS7  

Y5 Role-Playing 
Club 

admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk  
Please book via this Google Form:  
https://forms.gle/abBNbDYcHkmiaoYV8 

Y6 Girls’ Code 
Club 

admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk  
Please book via this Google Form: 
https://forms.gle/T9yTgkNf697L2nZE8  
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Year 5 Role-Playing Club – Mondays – 3:20pm-4:20pm from 
Monday 9th January until the world is saved (by half term) 

 
In view of the interest shown by last year’s Year 4 in a Dungeons and Dragons type role-playing 

game, I have decided to give it a go with Year 5 as an after-school club. 

The game will take the form of a time-travelling game in which the seven characters (who 

themselves have been plucked from history by some strange mis-chance) have to save the 

world by collecting the pieces of a long-lost weapon which will be needed to defeat the powers 

of evil once and for all!  The adventures will be a mixture of spoken-word and map-based 

scenarios with miniatures. For those who are interested, I will be using an adaptation of an 

early RPG called Mazes and Minotaurs – lots of dice will be rolled and fun had! 

Games like this are usually run with one player per character but on this occasion, in order to 

spread the joy, we will be having three players per hero – they will have to come to a majority 

decision on what to do next before they fall foul of the numerous bad guys out to stop them. 

So, if this is something which you think your child might enjoy, please book via the Google 

Form above – there are only 21 places and unlike other clubs this will necessarily be a strict 

limit. 

To whet your appetites a little further, the characters will be: 

• An ancient Greek hero from the time of the Trojan Wars, 

• A 17th Century female pirate, 

• A 19th Century Captain in the US Cavalry, 

• A Druid from Ancient Britain, 

• A late 19th Century Zulu warrior, 

• A 15th Century English archer, 

• An 11th Century knight of Spain. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Wheeldon 



 

 

 
Multisports and Girls’ Football 
 
The clubs we have on offer are: 

 

o Mondays - Year 1 & 2 Multisports with Kieran - 3:15pm-4:15pm 

o Tuesdays - Year 3 & 4 Multisports with Kieran - 3:15pm-4:15pm 

o Wednesdays - Year 5 & 6 Multisports with Kieran - 3:15pm-4:15pm 

o Thursdays - Year 5 & 6 Girls’ Football with Kieran - 3:30pm-4:30pm 

 

Multisports and Girls’ Football run on a half-termly basis. Clubs for Spring 1 will run from w.c. 

Monday 9th January to w.c. Monday 13th February. There is no charge for these clubs. Pick up 

will be from the main car park gate. 

 

A reminder that places are allocated on a first come, first serve basis and a waiting list is 

created if the club is oversubscribed. Priority will be given to anyone on the waiting list, but 

you must ensure you fill out the new form as you will not automatically be offered a 

place. A new waiting list will then be created for the following half term. 

 

If you would like your child to attend, please fill out the Google form in the Internal Clubs table 

(above). 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Year 6 Girls’ Coding Club 

 
We are pleased to announce the return of Year 6 Girls’ Coding Club on Wednesday lunchtimes. 

This club is free of charge. Please see below for a message from the club organisers. If you 

would like your child to attend, please fill out the Google form in the Internal Clubs table 

(above). 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

We are happy to announce that we are going to continue with Year 6 Girls Code club on Wednesday 

lunchtimes in the Computer room.  We are all parents of children at Oswald Road and have a range of coding 

experience between us.  We ran the club most of last year and were delighted that so many Year 6 girls 

came along over the year to have a try at coding and work on some fun projects with different coding 

languages.  

 

Coding can be challenging, creative, rewarding and most of all fun.  Definitely not just for boys! 

 

Code club is free, so please encourage your girls to come along.  This year we have more volunteers, so 

hopefully every girl who wants to try it will get a place.  If we are oversubscribed, some girls will be on the 

waiting list for next term/half term. 

 

The club will run on Wednesday lunchtimes.  We can only accommodate a small number of girls at a time, so 

if we are over-subscribed, we will run the sessions again in the future for any girls on the waiting list.  If 

possible, it would be helpful if the girls have an email address (a parent’s will be fine), so we can set them 

up with an account on Trinket (a free online code editor - https://trinket.io/) for them to save their projects. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Edgar, Lynne, Rachel & Stephen 

 
 
 

https://trinket.io/


 

 

Net Busters Football Academy 
 
We are continuing our Net Busters Football Academy this year, following its success last year. 

This will run on Fridays after school for the full Autumn Term (11 sessions in total). This club 

provides children of all ages with a positive football experience.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Net Busters operates across 3 different age ranges, run by professional football coaches 

(including a former Premier League player) and supported by Oswald Road staff. Net Busters 

provides a pathway from fundamental skill-based learning (Little Kickerz) to fun, competitive 

football league structures (Shooting Starz and Pro-playerz). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Little Kickerz – Years 1 & 2: 

This age group is based around fundamentals and fun, football-themed games. The children 

build their confidence and learn new skills whilst having fun playing football. 

  

Shooting Starz (Years 3 & 4) and Pro-playerz (Years 5 & 6): 

These sessions are more competitive, formed around a league structure which resets every half 

term. Players are put into 4/5 a-side teams and the children will compete in weekly fixtures.  

 

Rewards: 

There are trophies for the winning teams to keep until the following term. Medals are handed 

out for Most Valuable Player, Most Improved Player and for children showing great attitude and 

respecting their teammates.  

 

Booking details: 

Session times: Fridays 3:30pm – 4:30pm 

 

Locations: 

Year 1/2 Litter Kickerz – 30 children (Big Hall)  

Year 3/4 Shooting Starz – 30 children (Outdoor pitches) 

Year 5/6 Pro-playerz – 30 children (Outdoor pitches)  

 

Pricing:   

£8 per session, or £88 for the Spring Term. Payments can be made in installments via Parent 

Pay. 

 

An optional Net Busters goody bag can be purchased for £10 including a Net Busters draw 

string bag, water bottle and sports top. 

 

Places are limited to 30 children per age group. Please use the Google form in the table above 

to book a place. Places will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis and a waiting list will 

be created. When the club re-opens again for the new term, priority will be given to children on 

the waiting list. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our football academy! 



 

 

Street Dance Academy 

 

 

We are pleased to announce the return of our Street Dance Academy. This will run on 

Thursdays after school for the full Autumn Term (11 sessions in total). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Street Dance Academy is available for Years 3-6, run by professional dance teachers and 

supported by Oswald Road staff. Children develop core dancing skills across a range of 

disciplines within both Contemporary and Street Dance, using varied and exciting 

choreography. 

 

Dance improves flexibility, coordination, balance, stamina, muscle tone, strength and posture. 

It’s also very sociable, uplifting and great fun, enhancing your child’s life in so many ways. 

 

The dancers are rewarded with certificates such as Dancer of the Week, Most Improved Dancer 

and for children showing great attitude and respecting their fellow dancers. 

 
 
 



 

 

 

Booking details: 

Session times: Thursdays at 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

 

Location: Street Dance Academy is open for 25 children in the school Studio 

 

 

Pricing: 

£8 per session, or £88 for the Spring Term. Payments can be made in installments via Parent 

Pay. 

 

An optional Dance Academy goody bag can be purchased for £10, including Dance Academy 

draw string bag, water bottle and sports top. 

 

Places are limited to 25 children from Years 3-6. Please use the Google form in the table above 

to book a place. Places will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis and a waiting list will 

be created. When the club re-opens again for the new term, priority will be given to children on 

the waiting list. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our Dance Academy! 

 

 

Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard (Headteacher) 


